Call for Action: Get Your Congressional Members to Sign on to Rep. Ted Lieu's Dear Colleague Letter

Congressman Ted Lieu is circulating a Dear Colleague letter to Congressional Members requesting a Department of Justice (DOJ) investigation into the repeated, wrongful targeting of individuals of Asian descent for alleged espionage. "We have repeatedly seen this racial profiling play out in the racial profiling repeatedly play out in the false accusations of spying alleged against Wen Ho Lee, Sherry Chen, Xiaoxing Xi, Anming Hu, and many others... The common thread in every one of these cases was a defendant with an Asian surname—and an innocent life that was turned upside down... No person should be viewed by our government as more suspicious because of the individual's race."

Please call, write, and contact your U.S. House Representative and Senators urging them to sign on to this letter: https://bit.ly/3kwCoEh before 10 am ET Wednesday, July 28, 2021. * Please note that only Members of Congress will be able to sign this letter. Congressional staff may only fill out this form. Please do not fill out the form on behalf of your representative.

You can find your Congressional Members here: http://bit.ly/3oFbokb. Contact Aurora Paik at Aurora.Paik@mail.house.gov of Rep. Lieu's office if you have questions.

Our democracy is participatory. Please stand up, speak out, and take action. Read more at https://bit.ly/3hTPHwL.

Nisha Ramachandran Named New Executive Director of CAPAC

On July 21, 2021, the Congressional Asian Pacific American Caucus (CAPAC) announced that Nisha Ramachandran will assume the position of Executive Director of CAPAC, effective July 22, 2021. Nisha served as Policy Director for the National Council of Asian Pacific Americans (NCAPA) and as an APAICS fellow in the office of Congressman Ami Bera (CA-07). We welcome warmly Nisha on board. Read more about the announcement at https://bit.ly/2V1n3kb

Subscribe to The APA Justice Newsletter

Complete this simple form at https://bit.ly/2FJunJM to subscribe. Please share it with those who wish to be informed and join the fight. View past newsletters

here: https://bit.lv/APAJ Newsletters.

Copyright © 2021 APA Justice, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you opted in or have expressed interest.

Our mailing address is: APA Justice

APA Justice P.O. Box 257 McLean, VA 22101-0257

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

We do not share, sell, rent or trade any of your information with third parties unless you provide explicit consent. Read our Privacy Policy here.